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The first SGA Business Meeting will be on

Tuesday, August 31st at 12:45 PM. It will be in the

Student Union West 3rd Floor Seminar Room.

Every student is invited to attend and learn

about all the exciting things SGA has planned for

this year. It is also a great opportunity to voice

any ideas you may have about student life. SGA

is looking forward to seeing everyone there and

let us make this year awesome!
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SGA would like to remind you to check your

student emails! Your email is one of the many ways

your professors will be contacting you throughout

the semester along with other important college

information. It is also one of the many ways that

SGA can get in contact with you as well. Whether it

be The Gull’s Cry or any number of SGA activities,

you will want to stay up to date this semester, so

keep an eye out!

Have you gotten your parking decal yet? If you have

not, you have until August 1st to obtain and display

your free decal before the parking rules are

reinforced. These rules apply to all motor vehicles

including motorcycles and motor scooters. Students

can receive their free parking decal at the

Information Desk located on the first floor of

Student Union East. An additional or replacement

decal will have an additional charge. The

Information Desk is open Monday through Friday,

8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.
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Parking Decals to be
Enforced; Remember
to Get Yours!
By Marisa Weiman, SGA Events Coordinator

Stay in the Know by
Checking Your
Student Email!
By Rebecca Starke, SGA Internal Affairs Liaison
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Resource Highlight:
GCSC's Free Food
Pantry for Students
By Dr. Kelli Walsingham, Dean of Student Life

Monday - CLOSED

Tuesday & Wednesday, 9:00am - 2:00pm

Thursday, 9:00am - 12:00pm & 2:00pm - 4:00pm

Friday, Saturday, Sunday - CLOSED

Did you know GCSC has a free food pantry

named Commodore Cupboard? Commodore

Cupboard has an assortment of food, health

products, and school supplies and is a place

for refuge for Students and GCSC staff in

need to ease the burden of everyday expenses.

The cupboard is located in Student Union

East Room 63. Please visit the Information

Desk in SUE for more information. The hours

are listed below and are subject to change:

The Team: Sophie Theiss, Ashton Norton, Elly Williams, Marisa  Weiman, Rebecca Starke, Millie Lamb, Dr. Kelli Walsingham & Taylor Holmes

This summer, Gulf Coast State College Library is getting a

whole new look. Search everything the library has to offer

with Coast, a powerful, all-in-one search engine updated

with the latest research technology. Take it for a spin at

www.gulfcoast.edu/library or book a tour with a librarian!

Campus Info Alert!

http://www.gulfcoast.edu/library
https://libcal.gulfcoast.edu/appointments/

